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I support this bill because I  believe that it is necessary to adapt the construction of 

new buildings, especially housing, to be more resilient to climate change. People 

need housing that can be heated and cooled more efficiently, both to save money 

and to be protected from extreme weather. And since construction and housing is a 

significant source of green house gas emissions, reducing these emissions is an 

important element in fighting climate change. 


